
Thursday, January 10, 2019 at 9:18 AM 

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org> 
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 at 9:18 AM 
Subject: Meet with ICANN at NamesCon Global 2019 
 

Dear Janella Conroy, 
 
 

Happy New Year!   
 
 

NamesCon Global 2019 in Las Vegas is right around the corner, and members of 
ICANN’s Global Domains Division (GDD) team will be in attendance and available 
for face-to-face meetings during the event. Come meet with Registry and 
Registrar Services & Engagement representatives to ask your burning questions or 
just say hello. 
 
 

If you would like to secure an in-person meeting with an engagement manager, 
please respond to this email no later than 17 January 2019 with the following: 
  
• Your name and title  
• Company affiliation(s), and whether you are a registry, registrar, or both. 

• A brief description of the topic(s) you would like to address  
• At least three half-hour time slots when you are available to meet on Monday or 
Tuesday, 28-29 January. 

Registry Operators RSVP to:  lisa.carter@icann.org 

Registrars RSVP to:  cyrus.jamnejad@icann.org 

                         
The engagement managers will confirm your meeting date and time no later than 
Tuesday, 22 January 2019. 
  
We hope to see you there! 
 
 

Best regards, 
 
 

https://namescon.com/
mailto:lisa.carter@icann.org
mailto:cyrus.jamnejad@icann.org


Lisa Carter 
Registry Services & Engagement Manager 
 
 

Cyrus Jamnejad 
Registrar Services & Engagement Manager 

________________________________ 

  
To reference past registry operator communications please click here. 
To reference past registrar communications please click here. 
 

https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registry-communications-2017-10-04-en
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registrar-communications-2018-05-24-en

